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It is my belief that this bill is against our right to bear arms. Without directly says so. 

Criminal history checks are already in place to purchase guns. This bill’s intent is to 

stop people from purchasing the ammunition needed to use the gun. It is silly people 

that hunt for food can not buy ammunition it shoot a deer or elk. Or what animal can 

provide food for our tables.  

Not everyone one is a criminal. Criminals are not usually buying these things. They 

steal them. Your not getting guns and ammunition out of criminals hands.  


